
General Education Committee Meeting Notes:

March 7, 2022 at 1PM

The committee met via BlueJeans:

Present: Laurie Walsh, Brandy Nielsen, John Rice, Ethan Hawkley, Jason Brick, Nick Cooley, 
Krishna Subedi, Denise Padilla, Ryan Hathaway, and Mary Doucette

Laurie Walsh distributed a mock-up of a form faculty could use to remove a course from the 
general education grid. The form is simple to use, however, curricular review may already have a 
form, the committee has been tasked with reviewing the form. The highlight of the new form is it 
provides a narrative as to “why” the course is being removed and after a thorough check ensuring 
the course is not a program requirement.

Ryan Hathaway mentioned how convenient it would be if we could use the OnBase system for 
these forms as a tracking mechanism already exists within the OnBase platform. Dean Doucette 
emailed Vice-President Sibert to inquire if we could and unfortunately the system may only be 
used for student services. 

A policy needs to be developed on the process of requesting a substitution/waiver for a gen ed 
course and in the cases of a reverse transfer. For instance, who should initiate the request, what 
department does the course fall under as the department is the expert in that study and at what 
point is the general education committee consulted. Due to time constraints, the general 
education committee chair should begin this process and policy next academic year.


